
From: Kropf, Schuyler <skropf@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/23/2016 2:19:31 PM
Subject: from schuyler

Can you give me  call soonest?
 
The rerouting of traffic to the port in mount pleasant has caused a crisis on 526.
 
All the trucks are being turned away by local police.
 
The mayor says she’s reached out to the governor for help.
 
You all moving on a response?
 
843 709-6130

mailto:Kropf,%20Schuyler%20%3Cskropf@postandcourier.com%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

